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This semester has been one of immense growth for UAH

Catholic Campus Ministry. This summer we purchased a

house to be our new campus center! We spent the first part

of the semester renovating the house with lots of generous

help from our students, and had out first meeting in the

house on October 15th. We kicked off the semester with our

2nd Annual Charger Catholic Cookout and Mass on

campus.  

UAH CATHOLIC CAMPUS MINISTRY 

RENOVATIONS AND WELCOME!

Students paint
the house!

Removing a wall to make
room for a large living room

gathering space

2nd Annual Charger
Catholic Cookout

2nd Annual Charger
Catholic Cookout

Cleaning our new
Campus Center

Adding some furniture
and hardware!

Students paint
the house!



CATHOLIC CAMPUS CENTER

GOALS

We celebrated our new center with a student
open house and bonfire on October 15.  Our
first Mass was on the eve of All Saints Day
with over 50 students in attendance. The
Sister Servants came to visit us and in

November we had our first Holy Hour with
Exposition and Adoration. 

CHARGER CATHOLICS

We are looking forward to spring
semester which will be filled with more
Charger Catholic memories from the

many projects we take on to make our
Campus Center a spiritual home to our

community. We continue to grow in
authentic friendship and witness of our

shared faith!

Our regular weekly meetings
are 

Tuesdays 7:30 - 9:00pm 
tinyurl.com/uahccm

Catholic Campus Center
802 Brickell Rd NW

Service Project at the
Community Gardens

A visit from the Sister
Servants of the Eternal Word

Exposition and Adoration at
the Campus Center

First  Mass at the 
Campus Center

Our Music Ministry Team
serving Mass at CCM

http://tinyurl.com/uahccm

